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Its Time for Wing Fling 

For a full year, your District Team 
has been planning and preparing to 
provide for you an Event that will 

be both fun and educational. Please 
come to Hiawassee on June 17, 18, 

and 19 to take part in an 
American Gold Wing 

Bandstand!  

Seminars & 
Informational Session 

A full slate of fun and interesting 
seminars will be available.  Partake 
in a Leadership Training seminar, 
such as “How to Have Fun at a 
Rally”, “GWRRA Structure and 
Organization” or “Remembering 
Names”.  Participate in a Rider 
Education seminar, such as 
“Motorist Awareness -Getting 
Involved”, “Co-Rider”, “Motorcycle 
Crash Scene Response”, “MFA First 
Aid and CPR” or the new and 
exciting “Pit Stop Challenge”.  
Learn how to memorialize your 
Chapter’s activities in “Scrap 
Booking Fun”! 

Thursday Night Dance, 
Costume Contest and Ice 

Cream Social 
Come and learn how to line 
dance... Or just come and shake 
a leg.  Dress up in a costume that 
is fitting of the American 

Bandstand era; hey, that’s 
practically anything from the 50’s 
thru the 80’s.  Plus, don’t miss 
out on socializing with friends 
while enjoying an ice cream treat! 

Friday Night Meal, 
Talent Contest and 
Lighted Bike Show 

You don’t want to miss out on 
Friday Night! We’ll start the 
evening out with Sid’s famous 
Sloppy Joes.  With your bellies 
content, we will sit back and 
enjoy a talent show worthy of 
national television... This year we 
even have a new entertaining 
twist or two.  Plus, after the 
Talent Show, be impressed by the 
display of dazzling lights during 
the People’s Choice Lighted Bike 
Show! 

Pinewood Derby, Games, 
Challenges, and Contests 

Even more fun awaits you in the 
Pinewood Derby.  Has you 
Chapter built its car yet?  Better 
hurry!  Plus, don’t miss out on 
any of the games, challenges and 
contests.  They’re all there for 
your entertainment and fun. 

Don’t let all of the fun that a Rally 
has to offer pass you by.  
Participate and join in on the fun!  

GWRRA - Georgia 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
June 5-6 - OCP: Rome, GA; Online registration is 
available on the Leadership Training Page of the 
Georgia District website at www.gwrra-ga.com, 
June 17-19 - Georgia District Rally - Wing Fling 
2010: “American Gold Wing Bandstand”, Hiawassee, 
GA. Check out the District website at www.gwrra-
ga.com for current information and/or a registration 
form. 
June 30-July 3 - Wing Ding 32: Iowa Events Cen-
ter, Des Moines. IA  
July 31-Aug 1 - OCP: Fayetteville, GA; Online regis-
tration is available on the Leadership Training Page 
of the Georgia District website at www.gwrra-ga.com, 
August 21 - GA-D Fun Day: Amicalola State Park; 
11AM - 3PM; For more information, call Phillip or 
Terri at 770-530-0161 or visit the Georgia District 
website to download an Event Flyer at www.gwrra-
ga.com.  
August 22 - GA-Z Bowing Challenge: Junction 
Lanes in Newnan; starting at noon; For more informa-
tion, call Ray Roberts at 770-251-2460 
September 11 - GA-Q Burger Burn: Museum of 
Aviation, Robins AFB, Warner Robins, GA; Starting 
at 11AM; Contact Frank or Margi Ricigliano at 478-
953-3886 for more information or visit the Georgia 
District website to download an event Flyer at 
www.gwrra-ga.com.  
September 16-18 - Region A Rally: All American 
Homecoming; Lakepoint Lodge, Eufaula, AL 
October 23 - GA-A Poker Run: 2200 Keys Ferry 
Court, McDonough, GA. Registration 9-11AM; First 
bike out at 9:30. For more information contact Steve 
of Dottie Fagan at cd1@gwrra-gaa.com. 

GA Traveler’s Plaque 
Chapter GA-E2 will offer the Traveler’s Plaque 
on June 12, 2010 at GA-K’s “Special” Saturday 
Gathering.  Aunt B’s Country Buffet, 916 Kings-
bay Road #C, St., Marys, GA.  They will eat at 
11:30AM and meet at 12:30PM. 

Region A Wanderer 
Chapter FL1-R will offer the Region A Wanderer 
on June 19, 2010.   

Heartfelt Sympathy To: 
• No losses reported this month 

Meeting Changes 
• GA-K - Their June gathering will be on Saturday, 

June 12; eat at 11:30 and meet at 12:30. 
• GA-L - Their June gathering will be on Thursday, 

June 24 at Ryans, located at 2305 Shorter Ave, 
Rome, GA 30165. 

• GA-I2 - They will not have a June to allow everyone 
to attend Wing Fling. 

• GA-W - They will not have a June gathering.  In-
stead, they will be helping with Ride For Kids. 

• GA-A - Gathering time has been moved up 1/2 hour; 
they now meet at 9:30AM instead of 10:00AM. 

If you have a change in your meeting time or location, 
please notify Carlos & Dee Lozano by e-mail at geor-
giadd@cmlozano.com; or by telephone at 770.932.4007. 

Among Our Sick: 
• Rick Stephens’ mother 
• Kathy Coleman 
• Nu Cates 

• Lisa Hayes 
• Bill Wise 
• Allen Morris 
• Don Taylor 

Congratulations to all 2010 Chapter Couples of the Year!!! 
 A - Bob & Dianne Hickly A2 - Mike & Melba Thigpen B2 - Norman & Wendy Morton
 C2 - Murl & Ruth Gwynn D - Ian & Anna Nesbit E - Raleigh & Patty Henry 
 E2 - Roy & Irene Bridges F2 - Marshall & Sandra Skinner H - Green & Lou Streater 
 I - Bill & Gayle Smith J - Roger & Dorethea LeRoy L - Jerome & Jen Poole 
 Q - Larry & Elease Chambers S - Eric & Donna Wolbach T - Ray & Nell Hemphill 
 W - Johnny & Angie Henson X - Kelvin & Rhonda Harris Z - John & Sue Stevens 
Chapter Directors: We want to be able to recognize all Chapter Couples of the Year.  If you have not yet 
informed us of your Chapter’s honored couple, please let us know.  We want to recognize them for all 
that they have done and continue to do for your Chapter and GWRRA.  
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Rider Education at Wing Fling 
Now it’s only a few days until we all will be heading to Hiawassee for the Georgia Wing Fling.  
As most of you know, there are many things to do at the District Rally/Convention. But, I want 
to let you in on something new.  This year at Wing Fling, we are going to have a Rider Educa-
tion competition.  It will involve riding your motorcycle; Rider or Both Rider with Co-Rider, bike 
or Trike/Sidecar.  This event will be FUN, EDUCATIONAL AND REWARDING.  Also, we have 
a little different line-up of Rider Education Seminars this year that will be available for you to 
attend during the event.  Check out the Seminar list when you pick up your registration packet.   
We are looking forward to seeing you all there... so please stop by the Rider Education Table.     

Ride Safely, 
Tommy & Vicky Martin  
Georgia District Educators 

A Second Successful Rider Ed Fun Day... 
Means There are More to Come... 

We are pleased to report that the 2nd Rider Education Fun Day held on May 8th in Savannah 
was a huge success.  60 Members and a few interested spectators attended the Rider Ed Fun 
Day. We had members from all over the Georgia District and some from the South Carolina and 
Florida Districts.   We had 39 members complete the Co-Rider Seminar, 39 members completed 
the Team Rider Seminar, 10 members completed the Trike PLP and 20 members completed the 
Bike PLP.   

All participated with a positive attitude, eager to sharpen their skills and increase their safe 
riding knowledge.  I know by the responses we have received that everyone had FUN and I feel 
sure that each one picked up something to help them to be a safer rider or Co-Rider. 

The District Rider Education Team would like to express our sincere appreciation to Georgia 
Chapters E2, C2, & K, located in and around the Savannah area, for their support and hospital-
ity throughout this event; especially for the drinks, hotdogs, chips and cookies they provided for 
lunch and their assistance in obtaining an excellent facility for the event. 

From your District Rider Educators 
Tommy & Vicky Martin 


